
Kindergarten Orientation 

 

Earl Kitchener will be hosting a virtual “Welcome to Kindergarten” presentation: 

Date:  Wednesday, June 2, 2021 

Time:  6pm-7pm 

Parents will learn what a typical day in kindergarten looks like, what to send with your child, drop-

off/pick-up information and much more.  There will also be a question and answer period. 

All parents who have registered their child will be receiving the invitation to the meeting by Tuesday, 

May 25th.  If you have not received your invitation by the end of the day on May 25th, please contact the 

school at (905) 528-0223. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

The Earl Kitchener Kindergarten Team 
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